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Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,
Can you please familiarise yourself with the following procedures that will become operational during severe weather and heavy snow conditions.
In order to ensure a safe access for children, adults, visitors and staff, all school access gates will remain closed, apart from the Main School Entrance in Grove Street.
This decision will be made in order to ensure that everyone has a safe passage to and from Grove Street Primary School.
Therefore, the safe access route will be through the main gate and via the school main entrance reception area.
We will endeavour to make other routes available during the day, but this will be down to the weather conditions.
Should the school have reason to close due to the inclement weather, then you will be notified at the earliest opportunity.


Thanking your for your cooperation.

Ken Jones
Site Manager
Health & Safety Manager…
